Music fountains at Kwun Tong Promenade
reopen

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced today (May
3) that the music fountains and interactive wet play areas at the Kwun Tong
Promenade have reopened after a thorough cleaning and the completion of a
pool water test.

Appeals are made to members of the public to exercise civic-mindedness
when using facilities at pleasure grounds. A person shall not obstruct nor
annoy any other person. The LCSD will continue to step up patrols at the
venue to ensure normal operation of the facilities and and the venue's
suitability for public use.
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